

Thursday 21st December 2023

Update Letter

Dear Parents and Carers.

As we enter the final hours of Autumn Term, I would just like to congratulate the fabulous pupils, parents and staff of Lauriston School. The hard work, dedication, resilience, energy and support that we see daily within the Lauriston Community makes our school very special. Each of us has a very important role in this and it is our strength together which keeps the school moving forward.

I am very pleased that we have been able to bring you a full timetable of festive performances, despite our Music teacher being new to the post in September. This week we have had wonderful singing concerts with cheering and clapping echoing through the school building. It really is a lovely time of year.

Now is the time for everyone to take some time to relax and recharge and spend time with family and friends. I wish all our families a happy and peaceful holiday and look forward to welcoming you all back on January 9th 2024.

Happy Christmas, holidays and New Year!

Best wishes,

Louis Harris

Key Dates:

Event	Date / Time / Location
Inset Day	Monday 8 th January
Start of Spring Term	Tuesday 9th January

For all key dates and future events, please follow the below link to the calendar section of our website.

Calendar and Term Dates - Lauriston Primary School

Louis Harris

Head of Lauriston School